Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Transport and Regional Services

Department of Transport and Regional Services

Budget Estimates 2001-2002, (29 May 2001)


Question: AVT05
Topic: Qantas foreign ownership rules
Hansard Page: RRA&T 290
Output:  Aviation
Senator O’Brien asked: I would ask—obviously this will need to be taken on notice — whether there have been any meetings at a ministerial or a departmental level with Qantas about foreign ownership rules.

Presumably, if such a decision is to be taken, there would need to be some public debate on the matter. Minister, could you advise us or ascertain from Mr Anderson’s office how such a public debate would be carried out on the reduction in the foreign ownership requirements on Qantas.

…I understand you might assume that. I am just asking for that to be taken on notice.
Answer: The Minister for Transport and Regional Services has advised that the Government’s policy position that it would not change the ownership and control rules for Qantas without further and separate public consideration still stands.
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